
Our Managing Director, Mr. Sunil Srivastava visited      
HE High Commissioner Of India, Bangladesh to meet 
Mr. Shringla at his ofce.

Standing from left Mr. Tapan Ghosh, Mr. Shringla,       
Mr. Sunil Srivastava & Mr. Gaurav Gandhi. 

At Contractor's make shift ofce. 

From left to right Mr. Bhaskar Bakshi-DPM of 
Kalindee, Mr. Sagar Singh-Team Leader, Mr. Pijush 
Bhattacharya- GeoTech Engineer (National),            
Mr. Sunil Srivastava Managing Director, Mr. Tapan 
Ghosh, Country Director & Mr. Md.Abdullah-Dy 
Team Leader (National), Contractor's Rep.

The Team on track

On track -  Mr.Tapan Ghosh, Mr. Sunil Srivastava, Mr. 
Sagar Singh, Mr. Md.Abdullah, Mr. Pijush Bhattacharya 

and Mr. Bhaskar Bakshi

Team at Zero Point.

Mr. Sunil Srivastava and Mr. Tapan Ghosh at 
Zero Point with Team.
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Projecting an executive presence, our Managing Director Mr. Sunil Srivastava visited Kulaura Shahbazpur 
Project site along with Mr. Tapan Ghosh, Country Director/Bangladesh on 15th & 16th July 2018 to review the 
ongoing Consultancy Services for Rehabilitation of Kulaura - Shahbazpur Section (Phase-II) of Bangladesh 
Railway project in Bangladesh.

This project broadly involves the rebuilding the Kulaura-Shahbazpur section of Bangladesh Railways, which 
existed in the days before the partition of the Indian subcontinent. It is seen as part of a trans Asian railway 
project that seeks to connect South Asia to Southeast Asia.

During this visit, BARSYL team have traversed from the Zero Point of Indo Bangladesh Border to Shahbazpur. 
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